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WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

WAIVER OF TUITION FEES, STATE UNIVERSITY STUDENT FEE,
AND EXTENSION PROGRAM COURSE FEES

FOR
PERSONS SIXTY-TWO YEARS OF AGE OR OLDER

September 7, 1990

Public Act No. 90-147 amended Section 10a-99 of the Connecticut
General statutes and limited tuition waivers for persons
sixty-two years of age or older to Connecticut residents who have
been accepted for admission to an institution of Connecticut
State University, provided such person is enrolled in a
degree-granting program or, provided, at the end of the regular
registration period, there is space available in the course in
which such person intends to enroll; and

The Trustees desire to maintain a consistent policy with respect
to the waiver of the State University Student Fee and the
Extension Program Course Fees; therefore be it

That, effective with the 1990 Fall semester, Board Resolution
#90-97 is rescinded; and be it

That, tuition for any qualified Connecticut resident sixty-two
years of age or older, as stipulated above, shall be waived in
accordance with the provisions of subsection (d) of section
10a-99 of the Connecticut General statutes as amended by Public
Act No. 90-147; and be it

That, as applicable for any qualified Connecticut resident
sixty-two years of age or older as stipulated above, the State
University Student Fee is waived, and be it

That, Educational Extension Program course fees shall be waived
for any Connecticut resident sixty-two years of age or older who
has been accepted for admission to an institution of Connecticut
State university, provided such person is enrolled in a degree
granting program or, if not enrolled in a degree granting
program, provided at the end of the regular registration period
there is space available in a course or courses in which such
person intends to enroll; and be it

That the provisions of this resolution shall be effective for the
1990 Fall Semester.
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